
February 20, 1951.

Dre Us Pe Miller,
Department of Medicines,
Univereity of Chicago, 3/, Ili.

Dear Doctor siiler-

I certainly enjoyed my visit with Miss Bohnhoff, your colleagues,
and yourself, and am sorry only that tine was so short.

We are quite ready to begin plowing through sas of the E. cold
material from your mice that you referred to in our talk. “side
fron the routine isolatias from feces, wonder whether you have
Picked up any more or less virulent &. coll fron the irradiated
eaninale.

4g I mentioned, }-12 seems to be remarkably toxic, an! I have
bean losing a goodly number of my rabbits with IV deses of 10” - 1010
cella. I would like to follow this up easewhat, especially as some
of the other strains #0 which h-12 can be crosved do not appear to
be nearly so toxic. Can you suggest o wore convenient test cystem!

Qe teste for crossabiliiy with K-12 are usally curried out in
groups of 20 strains, eo thet this would be the ost convenient urtt,
on our part at least.

Yours sincerey,

evshusa Lodexverg,
rT

Assuoclate Profes:or of Jenetica


